
 
 
Learning Model  
November 30, 2020 through December 18, 2020 
 
Due to the spike locally in COVID-19 cases, and in attempting to reduce the numbers needing 
quarantined we will be moving back to our Hybrid learning model November 30, 2020 through 
December 18, 2020.  The main reasons for this decision is staffing issues and returning to 6 feet 
distancing in most cases.  Through our work with health departments in both Sandusky and Erie 
County we feel it necessary to return to Hybrid for the three weeks prior to winter break. 
 
November 30, 2020 through December 18, 2020 Learning Models  
Hybrid Learning  

- Last name A-K on Tuesdays and Thursdays - Remote Learning M,W,F 
- Last Name L-Z on Wednesdays and Fridays - Remote Learning M,T,R 
Mondays will continue to be used for students to come in with social/emotional support, 
and students having academic or attendance issues, or gifted services. 

*If your child was Hybrid on days different than above to start the year - stay with those days. 
 
We will make a decision on the remaining three weeks in the semester in January on 
December 11, 2020. ​This will be the end of the second week after Thanksgiving Break and will 
allow us the ability to look at data, talk to other area school districts & health officials about 
January expectations. 
 
We are committed to return to full-in traditional learning as soon as we feel staffing is not an 
issue and our data indicates we can function in full traditional learning.  We need your help in 
making sure masks are being worn, distancing is occurring, hand washing and disinfecting is 
occurring, and touch points are being cleaned and disinfected.  As we team to accomplish this 
through the holiday seasons it can set us up for a great situation for education through the 
second semester. 
 
If you should have questions regarding COVID-19, please visit the Ohio Department of Health 
website, the Erie County Health Department website at ​www.odh.ohio.gov​ or call the Erie 
County COVID hotline at ​1-833-4-ASK-ODH (1-833-427-5634)​.  Any questions or concerns, 
please feel free to call your building Principal or me at the Board Office.  Have a safe and 
wonderful Thanksgiving! 
 
Edward P. Kurt 
Superintendent 

http://www.odh.ohio.gov/

